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UCSB Middle East Center to Host
Evaluation of War in Iraq

Three UCSB professors and the editor of "Middle East Report" magazine will discuss
the war in Iraq and its consequences for the region Wednesday, May 19 at 5 p.m. in
Embarcadero Hall in Isla Vista.

The discussion is sponsored by the Center for Middle East Studies, and is free and
open to the public.

Juan Campo, professor of religious studies, will discuss "Religion and Violence in
Occupied Iraq."

Richard Falk, Visiting Distinguished Professor of International Law, Global and
International Studies, will talk about "Nightmares in Iraq."

And Chris Toensing, editor of "Middle East Report," will discuss "Iraqi Hearts and
Minds: A Battle Lost in Advance."

Nancy Gallagher, professor of history, will chair the discussion.

About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary



collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
edge of the Pacific Ocean.


